
Greetings from India! 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support and prayer for India at these difficult times.  
Update on what we have done so far helping people in need  
1) We have helped over 150 families with groceries. People who received are who 
lost jobs, elderly, widows and living in the slums. 
2) About 60 people who tested for positive who un hospitals and in quarantine 
received medical kit and groceries kit.  
3) We are helping children with nutrition kit. 
4) 170 village pastors received groceries last weekend.  
5) We were able to help over 45 pastors who are in remote areas with sending cash. 
6) We helped 6 pastors with medical bills who were in hospitals for treatments.  
7) On three occasions we have given out cooked meals. 
 
For very painful news that 4 pastors and 3 pastor's wife went to be with the Lord. 
These are pastors in our network.  We are comforting the families with prayer and 
support.  
 
Many pastors have called us and told us how our groceries kits are helping them. 
Many of them left with very little and are always worried and concerned about where 
their next meal is going to come from. 
 
Our timely help with cash and groceries kit us building their faith. Pastors testifying 
that their experiencing God's provision. Every meal they are eating with 
Thanksgiving and praying for you. 
 
I am really grateful to God for you. It is your support giving us opportunity to serve 
people. 
 
Considering the present situation and lockdown being extending, it is going to be 
long marathon. 
With God on our side we will keeping helping as many as people possible.  
 
Continually pray for us and for Tender Heart. 
 
Francis  

 



 


